
Terrie O'Connor Realtors Participates in The Haunted Harvest Event

Recently Terrie O'Connor Realtors Ridgewood Group participated and was one of the sponsors in a 

Haunted Harvest Event presented by the Ridgewood Chamber of Commerce. “It was definitely 

Halloween in Ridgewood,” said Maryanne Connaughton, Sales Associate of Terrie O'Connor Realtors 

Ridgewood Group.  “We had great weather and the turnout was just fabulous.” This was a repeated 

event held at the Memorial Park at Van Neste Square in Ridgewood.  Kids of all ages were able to 

enjoy planned activities as Haunted Halloween Hay Maze, Arts and Crafts, Bath Potion Mixing and 

Kids and Pet Costume Parades. 
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